
 

 

 

Dear Members, 

Thank you so much for your support this year. We have raised £3463.79 so far, this academic year to 

support the school. 

In September, we are looking to recruit a Chair and Treasurer and we will also be appreciative of any 

parents who could offer to be a Class Representative for our September start of Nursery class. 
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We have had a member interested in taking on the 

Treasurer role, this is great news for the PA and an 

exciting opportunity! 

 If anyone is interested in the role of Chair, please let the 

PA know – thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

EASYFUNDRAISING 

Please sign up and support our charity on Easyfundraising – It is a quick and convenient way to raise money 

whilst making online purchases at no extra cost to you! Please use the link below: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/register-your-good-cause/?invite=TCCRM2&referral-

campaign=s2c&utm_campaign=refCROtest 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Scan this QR code to sign up now   

Did you know holidays in the UK and abroad, hotel 

stays, and all those holiday extras; airport parking, 

travel insurance, currency exchange, and car hire can 

help fund initiatives for your school? 

Travel brands like TUI, Booking.com, On the Beach, 

Holiday Inn, Post Office Travel Money, Coverwise 

Travel Insurance, and thousands more will give our PA 

donations whenever we shop with them! 

 

Collectively we could raise a phenomenal 

amount – just think, if ten families within the 

school generated donations through typical 

yearly online shopping utilizing 

easyfundraising    

£315 x 10 = £3,150! 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/register-your-good-cause/?invite=TCCRM2&referral-campaign=s2c&utm_campaign=refCROtest
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/register-your-good-cause/?invite=TCCRM2&referral-campaign=s2c&utm_campaign=refCROtest


 

 

2023/2024 round up for the PA 

 

The past academic year we have held some great fundraising events.  

For Christmas we were able to gain commission on the children’s lovely artwork for Christmas card designs, hold a 

Christmas boutique and Santa was able to visit the children. Our bank account closing caused us some issues (and 

lots of extra work for our Treasurer!) thank you all for your patience with this! 

We held an AGM and adopted a new constitution. 

 

We were successful in securing a  a book donation worth £1500 through Expect Amazing’s ‘right to read scheme’ 

sponsored by Touchwood Shopping centre.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The summer term was busy for us planning a summer disco and providing some refreshments for the EYFS and KS1 

sports day events. 

Thank you 

Thank you to Mrs Foley and all the staff at St. Augustine’s for supporting our fundraising events! 

 

We would just like to thank our outgoing year 6 class Representatives Amanda and Katrina, who have been amazing 

in cascading information, and thanks to all the year 6 parents who have supported our fundraising events over the 

years – you will be missed! 

A special mention and fond farewell to Nicky. Nicky was a previous Treasurer for the Committee and has helped to 

fundraise and provide some amazing events for St. Augustine’s school over the years  - A huge thank you for all you 

have achieved and all the support! 

 

 

We wish you all a wonderful summer break! 

 

The PA committee 

 

 

 

With special thanks to: 

Namita from Expect Amazing and Lucy 

from Touchwood Shopping Centre, who 

visited the school to deliver the books! 


